
 

 

 
 

SUGAR INSURANCE FUND BOARD 

COMMUNIQUE TO ALL SUGARCANE PLANTERS 
 

EXTENSION OF ONE-STOP SHOP REGISTRATION 
FOR CROP 2024 

 

The Sugar Insurance Fund Board (SIFB) wishes to inform all 
sugarcane planters, métayers, cooperative credit societies, sugar 
estates and milling companies who intend to harvest their sugar 
canes for Crop 2024 that the one-stop shop registration of cane 
plantations has been extended until Friday 07 June 2024 (except 
week-end) in all registration centres from Monday to Friday as 
from 09 00 hrs to 15 00 hrs. 

The Board has also decided that no late registration fee will be 
applicable up to Friday 07 June 2024. 

 
Sugar Insurance Fund Board           31 May 2024 

 


